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From: <terryfaulk@bellsouth.net>
To: mark.donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 5/6/2008 2:15:50 PM
Subject: 4050 Sutherland Avenue rezoning request

 Dear Mr. Donaldson,

The members of the Bearden Council with this email, express their support of the request of 
Ann Schuler to rezone to O-1 the property at 4050 Sutherland Avenue.  The O-1 zoning is 
recommended for this area in our Bearden Village Plan. I have spoken with Ms Schuler and 
advised her that the Bearden Council is supporting this rezoning and we request that you submit 
a copy of this email to each MPC Commissioner before their vote on this issue on May 8.

We appreciate your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Terry Faulkner: President,
Bearden Council

CC: <RPelot3@aol.com>


